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 Your local team and partner agencies continue to tackle a drug supply 

issue at specific addresses within the beat area.  

 We will endeavour to reduce the amount of Burglaries and vehicle crime 

across the whole beat area. 

 To deal with an emerging issue of Anti social behaviour in the centre of 

Syston.                   
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I am pleased to have completed my training and on the beat now with my colleagues; Sgt 

Wharton, Pc Malik, Pcso Sanghera and Pc McCaffrey. I look forward to getting to know 

people on my area and helping to reduce crime and antisocial behaviour. I am keen to 

build strong links with community groups to make Charnwood a safe place to live, work 

and visit. 

 

Stay safe while Christmas Shopping 

 
Staying vigilant while enjoying the festivities can be hard but shopping can make you an easy 
target. Here are a few tips to help keep you safer:  

When at a cash point shield your pin and put any cash away safely before you walk off.  

Use debit cards as much as you can rather than carrying large amounts of cash. 

Keep handbags and wallets safe and don’t put them down anywhere. 

Keep an eye on your phone and try not to use it out on the street. The latest street thefts are 
happening to people on their mobile phones by muggers on moped bikes.  

Park vigilantly and don’t park in dark back street areas. Keep the car locked until you reach the 
door. 

Finally, stay safe by being aware of your surroundings and enjoy the festivities!  

 

 

 
 
On behalf of the team and the extended Charnwood Policing team may I take this 
opportunity to thank you for your support in keeping Charnwood Safe and if you are 
celebrating Christmas may I wish you a peaceful and happy time these next few weeks. 
Stay Safe. 

Sgt Chris Wharton  

Our new Pcso  - Lesley Richards 
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